
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVERETT PORT COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF REGULAR COMMISSION MEETING 

1205 Craftsman Way, Everett, WA 

 

 

 Please take notice that the regularly scheduled Commission 

meeting of February 5, 2019 has been cancelled.  The next 

Regular Commission meeting will be held February 12, 

2019 at 4:00 pm in the Blue Heron Room, Waterfront Center 

Facility, 1205 Craftsman Way, Everett, WA. 

 


